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Hospitals have made tremendous progress in adopting electronic health records (EHRs) to 

support better health and better care for patients, as highlighted in today’s Health Affairs article.  

The share of hospitals with an EHR has grown four-fold since 2010, to nearly 60 percent.   

Despite this remarkable increase, the article also suggests the federal “meaningful use” program 

designed to support certified EHR adoption could go off the rails because the pace is too fast and 

the bar is too high.  According to the article, which is co-authored by a team including officials 

from the Office of the National Coordinator, only six percent of hospitals surveyed were able to 

meet all of the Stage 2 requirements of the program.  Hospitals that do not meet meaningful use 

by October 1 of this year could be subject to significant payment penalties under Medicare and 

lose promised incentives.   

The AHA urges CMS and ONC to take immediate steps to ensure the success of the meaningful 

use program, starting with finalizing the rule offering some limited flexibility in 2014 that was 

proposed in May.  
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